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Hainford Newsletter 
 

 
Thank you and congratulations to parents, carers and children for their amazing enthusiasm towards World 
Book Day held last Friday. It was lovely to see children coming into school with smiles on their faces, their 
hands full of books and wearing a wide-range of book-related clothes. Throughout the day, it was lovely to 
see the children talking about books, illustrators and sharing their likes and dislikes about their favourite 
authors. 
 

 

Our Christian Theme for this half-term is Trust. 
A Christian Perspective on Trust:  
Trust is the basis of all stable relationships, including a person’s relationship with God. It is rooted in truth, and 
will grow through consistent experiences of reliability and integrity. God’s commitment to humanity is seen in his 
willingness to trust ordinary people with the carrying out of his purpose through history. 

As a school community, we will be looking at how we can encourage children to have trust in others 
and how to repair bonds when trust gets damaged. We will explore different kinds of trust and what it 
looks like in our school community.   
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Comic Relief 
Next Friday (21st March) is Comic Relief. This will be a non-uniform day with children encouraged to wear as 
much red as possible. Any contributions towards Comic Relief would be greatly received and can be given to 
your child’s class teacher at the start of the day.   
We will also be celebrating all things funny so if your child wants to take part then please can they bring in 
their favourite Joke to share with their class. 
 
Cross Country Running 
Last Friday, race 6 of the NPSAA series of races was held at Catton Park in unseasonably warm weather. It 
was a lovely way to finish off the season and it was lovely to see the improvement in all runners. Thank you 
to parents/carers for your support and we look forward to next year’s events. 
 
 

 
Bikeability 
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Congratulations to all our year 5 cyclists who successfully completed their stage 2 Bikeability course. All  
children supported each other and showed great maturity and independence. Great cycling! 

 
Hainford Attendance Information 

School Target: 98% 
Spring term so far: 96.76% 

 

 
 

Spring Term 2025  
 

March 2025 
21st Comic Relief 
28th Nebula Panathalon Event – selected pupils only 
28th PTA Mother’s Day shop 

 
April 2025 
2nd Reception NHS vision and hearing tests 
4th Easter Assembly (children only) and Easter Hunt 
4th Final day of the Spring term 
 

Easter Holiday (Monday 7th April to Tuesday 22nd April 2025) 
 

April 2025 
23rd First day back of the summer term 

 
May 2025 
WB 12th KS2 SATS assessment week 

 
Thank you for all your support! 


